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Temporary Service Pause as St. Clair County Health Department Prepares for Relocation 
Main Building Moving to New Downtown Location | Open House Set for June 26 

The St. Clair County Health Department (SCCHD) is relocating its main building from 3415 28th Street to a new 
downtown location at 220 Fort Street, Port Huron, beginning Monday, June 9, 2025. 

To accommodate the move, some services will be temporarily paused from Monday, June 2 – Friday, 
June 6. During this time, certain programs may be limited, unavailable, or offered remotely. For service updates 
or questions, please call (810) 987-5300 or visit scchealth.co 

“We’re excited about this new space and have worked to make the transition as smooth as possible for the 
public,” said Liz King, SCCHD Health Officer-Director. “We appreciate the community’s patience and 
understanding as we make this move.” 

SCCHD invites the public to an Open House on Thursday, June 26, from 4–6 p.m. Guests can enjoy guided 
tours, light refreshments, and a first look at the new space. 

For the latest updates on the move, visit www.scchealth.co or follow us on social media @scchdmi. 
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